南屯門官立中學

屯門湖山路二一八號

Tel. No.電話 : 2404 5506 Fax No.傳真 : 2618 3151



SOUTH TUEN MUN GOVERNMENT SECONDARY SCHOOL

218, Wu Shan Road, Tuen Mun.

E-mail 電郵: stmgss@edb.gov.hk Website 網址: www.stmgss.edu.hk

親愛的學生及家長:

周年開放日

本校將於 2023 年 3 月舉辦「周年開放日」, 期望藉著是次活動介紹本校的辦學特色及卓越成就。有關詳情如下:

1. <u>日期及時間</u> 2023 年 3 月 17 日 (星期五) 10:00 – 12:30 及 14:00 – 16:30 2023 年 3 月 18 日 (星期六) 10:00 – 12:30 及 14:00 – 16:30

2. 活動內容

開幕典禮 / 飛躍舞台啟動禮 「動威南官 2023」精彩校園生活點滴

學生表演: 合唱 / 舞蹈 / 鼓樂 / 中樂

步操樂團演奏及旗袍 catwalk 等

學校活動展覽/攤位遊戲:各科組設置特色攤位

校園遊蹤: 參觀校園環境及學校設施

節目多姿多彩,歡迎家長攜同子女蒞臨本校參與。如欲參與以上活動, 請於2023年3月7日(星期二)上午9時起透過右面展示的二維碼或前往 學校網址登記。





周年開放日專頁網址:

https://www.stmgss.edu.hk/tc/content.php?wid=224

如有任何疑問,歡迎致電本校校務處 (電話:2404 5506) 與莫明茵女士或杜婉瀅女士查詢。企盼早日報名參與,惠臨本校這個大家庭,一睹南官動人的風采!

南屯門官立中學陳耀明校長

2023年3月2日

南屯門官立中學

屯門湖山路二一八號

Tel. No.電話 : 2404 5506 Fax No.傳真 : 2618 3151



SOUTH TUEN MUN GOVERNMENT SECONDARY SCHOOL

218, Wu Shan Road, Tuen Mun.

E-mail 電郵: stmgss@edb.gov.hk Website 網址: www.stmgss.edu.hk

2 March 2023

Dear Students and Parents,

Annual Open Days

The school will hold "Annual Open Days" in March 2023 to introduce the characteristics and outstanding achievements of our school. The details are as follows:

1. Date and Time

Friday, 17 March 2023 10:00 – 12:30 and 14:00 – 16:30 Saturday, 18 March 2023 10:00 – 12:30 and 14:00 – 16:30

2. <u>Highlights of the Activities</u>

Opening Ceremony / A Stage for You and Me Kick-off Ceremony

'STMGSS in Action 2023'

Student Performances:

Choir / Dance / Chinese drum ensemble/ Chinese orchestra

Marching band, Cheongsam catwalk, etc.

Exhibitions of School Activities / Game Booths: Featured game booths

organized by various departments and functional committees

Campus Tour: Getting to know the school environment and facilities

Parents are welcome to bring along your children to the event. **Interested parties** please register for the event from 7 March, 2023 (TUE) 9am onwards using the QR Code on the right or visit our school website.





Annual Open Days Official Website:

https://www.stmgss.edu.hk/tc/content.php?wid=224

For enquiries, please contact Ms MOK Ming-yan or Ms TO Yuen-ying in the General Office on 2404 5506. We look forward to your active participation and welcome your visit to our big family to have a glimpse of our moving demeanor!

Best regards,
CHIN Yiu-ming
Principal